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Mr. President,

Albania warmly welcomes the Croatian delegation to the UPR Working Group and thanks them for the presentation of their comprehensive national report. 

Albania would like to congratulate the significant steps taken by Croatian Government regarding the implementation from the first UPR recommendations, especially those related to the strengthening of the institutional and legal framework, and the raising of public awareness towards minorities and vulnerable groups. 

Albania commends particularly the commitments of the Croatian Government regarding its plan to initiate the ratification of the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance, and the fact that Croatia actively supports the drafting of the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights.

Albania has two recommendations:

1. To continue work for improving the rights of Roma community, in compliance with the National Strategy for the inclusion of Roma and the Action Plan of the Decade of Roma Inclusion. 
2. As an active participant of the regional process to resolve the refugee issue, to continue its  efforts to meet the benchmarks of the Action plan regarding the building of the housing units for the returnees.
Albania wishes the Republic of Croatia a successful review session.

Thank you!









Harilla Goga

Minister Counsellor 
